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February 13, 2019

The Secretary,
Cabinet Division,
Islamabad.

Sub: Approval for meeting of OIG/USAID officials with MD PPRA

TI Pakistan is implementing a project, the Anti-Fraud Hotline under an agreement with USAID for
monitoring of US $ 7.5 Billion USAID. At the signing of the project, TI Pakistan was able to convince
USAID that all grants given under the Government to Government program should be implemented
following PPRA rules for procurement instead of the USAID procurement rules.

During the course of the Anti-Fraud Hotline the OIG/USAID team has met with the MD PPRA a number
of times to discuss matters of mutual interest. Some of their staff has also taken the training offered by
PPRA.

Some officials of OIG/USAID are planning to come to Islamabad next week. They had desired to meet
the MD PPRA on the 18" February, 2019. The office of MD PPRA has informed us that the approval of
the Secretary, Cabinet Division is required for meeting with them. The OIG/USAID team wants to
discuss how the PPRA rules are being followed by the G2G partners and the training of members of the
OIG/USAID team.

The names and designation of the OIG/USAID team is as follows:

Dan Altman, Assistant Inspector General for Investigations
Jawad Aziz, Investigator

Muhammad Riaz, Investigator

Galen Tan, Intelligence Analyst

Jamoral Twine, Special Agent in Charge

It is requested that approval to meet the MD PPRA may be granted.

~r

Justice Zia Perwez
Former Judge of Supreme Court of Pakistan and High Court of Sindh
Trustee- TI-Pakistan

Copy to: MD, PPRA, Islamabad.
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